
 
 
CHANGES TO SECURE SYSTEM WEB ADDREESS (URL). 
 
As a result of security upgrades, the Secure Systems URL has changed to 
the following: 
 
https://www11.hud.gov/HUD_Systems 
 
If you access Secure Systems using a bookmark, please change the 
bookmark to the new URL.  The system, for a short time, will automatically 
switch over to the new URL if the “old” URL is used to access Secure 
Systems.  However, continued use of the “old” URL will eventually result in 
an error message. 
 
The Secure Systems Link contained on the REAC Homepage reflects the 
new URL.  Accordingly, no action is necessary if you access Secure 
Systems through the On-Line Systems Page. 
 
 
 


